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Friday 12th March 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

If there is one thing we have learnt in the last 12 months, it’s that life is unpredictable! One 

thing we can rely on is the power of laughter. It can bring people together and establish 

amazing connections. That’s why on Friday 19th March 2021 we are joining in with Red 

Nose Day to help change the world with the power of funny. 

 

This will be a non-uniform day and we would like your 

child to wear something silly or come dressed in red. It 

could be that they wear just a red t-shirt or a silly wig, 

please do not purchase anything extra for the day. 

Please remind your children to wear sensible shoes 

which they can take off and put on themselves – no 

high heels or roller skates please!  

 

We have organised a few whole-school funny events for the day which your child will be 

taking part in within their class. I am sure your children will tell you all about them at the end 

of the day. 

  

9.15am 
1.15pm 

2pm 
2.30pm 

‘RED’ Quiz followed by Comedy Drama activities 
‘Randoms’ whole-school competition 

‘Where in the School?’ big reveal 
Comedy Club -children will be sharing their best jokes with the rest of the 

school. 

 

We are hoping to raise as much money as we can for this wonderful cause. This year it’s 

never felt more important to have some fun and raise money to support people who are living 

such tough lives. The school will not be taking any cash donations but instead would love you 

to donate online via our ‘just giving page’ by clicking on this link:   Coopersale is fundraising for 

Comic Relief: Red Nose Day (justgiving.com) 

 

We really appreciate your support and recognise that this has been a challenging year for 

many. Therefore, donations are voluntary.  
 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs P. Atwal 

Deputy Headteacher and Curriculum Lead 

 

 

 

 
Headteacher 

Mr. Dale Bateman 

http://www.coopersaletheydongarnon.essex.sch.uk/
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/coopersale-and-theydon-garnon--rednoseday21
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/coopersale-and-theydon-garnon--rednoseday21

